
Dear Gorebridge Families,

It has been another busy and exciting week in school.

This week’s eNews includes:

- Maths Week Scotland
- BOATS Information
- Challenge Poverty Week
- PTA Halloween Disco
- Dates for your Diary

Maths Week Scotland

This week, pupils from nursery to Primary 7 have been taking part in Maths Week Scotland.
P6 and P7 pupils helped to plan and arrange the week and set us all off by showing a video
they had made of people from our Gorebridge community talking about how they use maths
and numeracy in their jobs and daily lives. Pupils in P6 and P7 visited nursery, P1 and P2
pupils to read them stories and ask them some maths and numeracy related questions. This
was hugely enjoyed by everyone involved. Each class also participated in a STEM activity
where they reflected on the maths and numeracy skills which they had used to complete the
task. It has been fantastic to hear so many positive comments from staff and pupils about
how they use maths and numeracy. We shared our learning at today’s assembly. We are all
looking forward to sharing this enthusiasm during our BOATS session.

BOATS

Bring our Adults to School - Join your child on the 8th October to share in their learning in
numeracy.

9.00am – 9.45am – P1 and P2

9.45am – 10.30am P3 - P4PH

11.15am – 12pm P4/5M, P5/6M P6F, P6/7A and P7M

We look forward to seeing you all.

Challenge Poverty Week 7th -11th October

Our kitchen staff will be giving free samples to children who wish to taste any of school
lunches throughout the week. Children may either bring their own packed lunch or have
their normal school lunch but also try something new.

PTA Halloween Disco

The PTA Halloween Discos will be taking place on Thursday 24th October.



5:30 - 6:30pm - P1 - P4

7-8pm - P5 - P7

More information to follow.

Important Dates:
Tuesday 8th October - Bring Our Adult to School (BOATS)
Friday 11 October - All Break for Midterm holiday
Tuesday 22 October - Pupils resume
Thursday 24th October - Halloween Discos
Tuesday 19th November - Parents Evening (Early) 4 - 6:30pm
Thursday 21st November - Parents Evening (Late) 5 - 7:30pm


